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Regional Development Australia Eyre Peninsula (RDAEP) is offering mentoring services to Eyre Peninsula 
businesses as part of the Small Business Fundamentals Program, funded by the State Government’s Office for 
Small and Family Business. 

The program can support businesses to access up to three sessions, to a maximum value of $900. However, 
places are limited. The mentoring is undertaken by third-party mentors. 

RDAEP Chief Executive Officer Ryan Viney said these sessions are currently being offered exclusively to small 
and family businesses located on Eyre Peninsula. 

“This is a great opportunity for small businesses that are looking for help across a range of disciplines, such as 
business planning, financial management, marketing, social media or HR. 

“The Small Business Fundamentals Program is a unique chance for locally based businesses to get assistance in 
an area specific to their business needs.” 

Businesses can visit the RDAEP website to view a list of possible mentors and find more information, or email 
tamsin.scholz@rdaep.org.au to express interest. 

Please note, businesses will need to contact RDAEP to express their interest in taking up the offer, before 
undertaking any mentoring. 
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